
CITY OF CLARE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON 

PROPOSED 2023-2024 BUDGET 

 

The City of Clare Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Wednesday, April 12, 2023, 5:30 p.m., to receive public comment 

pertaining to Fiscal Year 2023-24 Capital Improvement Projects as part of 

the budget process.   

 

Following the recommendations made by the City’s Planning 

Commission, the capital improvements schedule will be presented to the 

City Commission as part of the budget workshop process.  The City will 

be conducting budget workshops for the Fiscal Year 2023-24 during the 

regularly scheduled meetings on April 17, 2023, & May 15, 2023, City 

Commission meetings.   

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 5th, 2023, the Clare City 

Commission will hold a public hearing to consider the adoption of the 

City’s Fiscal Year 2023-24 budget, amendments to the City’s fee and rate 

schedule, and single lot assessments at 6:00 p.m. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection by 

contacting fiscal services at ssirpilla@cityofclare.org or by calling (989) 

424-4069. 

 

The public is encouraged to provide input during the public comment 

period or public hearing portions of the meetings.  Written and verbal 

comments will be accepted until 4 p.m. on the date of the meetings and 

may be submitted to the City Clerk at Clare City Hall, 202 W. Fifth St., 

Clare, MI 48617, via email to dlyon@cityofclare.gov, or by calling 989-

424-4068.   

 

The meeting agendas will be posted on the city’s website at 

www.cityofclare.gov, on the lobby bulletin boards at Clare City Hall, and 

on Charter Cable Channel 189.  The City of Clare is an equal opportunity 

provider and employer. 

 

Diane Lyon 

City Clerk 
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